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Invitation

Diwali Celebration

The Directorate of Students’ Welfare is or'ganizing a cultural evening on the occasion of
Diwali on 02.11.2018 at 04.00 P.M in the C-Block Semiar Hall. This will be followed

by: outdoor music programme in front of the steps of the library involving our students

of the University.

All the Faculty, Officers, Officials, Students and Campus Residents are cordially

o
(Prof. C.S. Rai)
Director, Students’ Welfare

invited to grace the programme.

Copy to:
(1)All Deans, USS - with a request to circulate this invitation to all faculty members

and staff & put up on notice board.
(2) All Directors, GGSIPU
(3) Controller of Examinations

(4) Controller of Finance |
(5)AR to Vice Chancellor for information of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor.

(6)PS to Pro-Vice Chancellor for information of the Pro Vice Chancellor.

(7) All faculty/Officers/Students of the University
(8)-(11) In — Charge, Sever Room — with a request to upload the invitation on the

University website.
(9) Office Copy.
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